’(/:l‘ Al . j /
LAY RE
STATE OF NEW MEXICO

:?";ck ENERGY, MINERALS AND NATURAL RESOURCES DEPARTMENT

N
_

T %
.é : . OIL CONSERVATION DIVISION
GARREY CARRUTHERS POST OFFICE BOX 2088
GOVERNOR STATE LAND OFFICE BUILDING

SANTA FE. NEW MEXICO 87504
(505) 827-5800

June 21, 1989

Hixon Development Company
P.O. Box 2810
Farmington, NM 87499

Attention: John C. Corbett
Vice President - Exploration

Administrative Order NSL-2668
Dear Mr. Corbett:

Reference is made to your application of June 9, 1989 for authorization to reenter
the previously plugged and abandoned Pan American Petroleum Corporation John
S. Dashko Well No. 1 located an unorthodox oil well location 530 feet from the
South line and 790 feet from the West line (Unit M) of Section 15, Township 24
South, Range 7 West, NMPM, Escrito-Gallup Associated Pool, Rio Arriba County,
New Mexico.

By the authority granted me under the provisions of Rule 2(c) of the General
Rules and Regulations for the Associated Oil and Gas Pools of Northeast and
Southeast New Mexico as promulgated by Division Order No. R-5353, as amended,
the above-described unorthodox oil well location is hereby approved.

Sincerely,

william J. LeMay
Director
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cc: Oil Conservation Division - Aztec
U.S. Bureau of Land Management - Farmington (o)}
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Gentlemen:

| have examined the application dated é?:;?‘~i?77
for the/ZIACK [DF 42 02760/ T (e JE Tta] ALELS et 15 -copi-7e!
Operator Lease and Well No. Unit, S-T-R

and my recommendations are as follows:
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Yours truly,




HixonDevelopment

COMPANY

June 8, 1989

ECEIYE

Mr. Mike Stogner JUNG 9 1989
NM 0il Conservation Division

P. 0. Box 2088 OlL CCN, Div

Santa Fe, New Mexico 87504 D'ST, 3

Subject: Reguest for Unorthodox Location
Brian Nielsen Well No. 1
530" FSL, 790" FWL -
Section 15, T24N, R7W
Rio Arriba Co., NM

Dear Mr. Stogner:

Hixon Development Company proposes to re-enter the Pan Am Petroleum John S.
Dashko well in an unorthodox location in the Escrito Gallup pool in the

Rio Arriba County. The well name will be changed to the Brian Nielsen Well
No. 1. Please see the attached lease map.

We request your administrative approval to re-enter the unorthodox location
based on the existing wellbore and the area's adverse topography. If I can
answer any questions concerning the matter, please do not hesitate to call

me at (565) 326-3325 or write to me in our Farmington office at P.0. Box 2810,
Farmington, NM 87499,

very truly vours,

//.L Co s’

John C. Corbett
Vice President - Exploration

Jcc/dlg
Enclosure
cc: Mr. Ernie Busch
NM 0il Conservation Division

1000 Rio Brazos Road
Aztec, NM 87410

Post Gifice Box 2810
Pamington, New Mexico 87499
508 326-3325



